
WELCOME TO  
WEEK 10 OF MOVES 

As we have now completed the final moves into our new 
building for 2024, we want to take a moment to celebrate this 
significant milestone. The successful relocation of 
departments throughout 2024 has been a remarkable 
achievement, made possible by the dedication, collaboration, 
and support of the entire team. 

Thank you for your commitment in ensuring a smooth 
transition for everyone involved. Your efforts have truly made 
this process a success. 

Here's to a fantastic year ahead as we settle into these 
incredible new spaces! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

ISSUE 10 
December 2024  

Liverpool Hospital Entrances L and N  will close on  
16 December 2024. Access the hospital via the new Entrance 
A, corner of  Goulburn and Elizabeth Streets, and Entrance J, 
Burnside Drive. 

Merry  
Christmas and 
Happy New Year 
 
As the year comes to a close, 
the redevelopment team 
would like to thank you for 
your support and teamwork 
during the completion of 
Stage 1. Wishing you a joyful 
holiday season and a fantastic 
year ahead! 



Merry Christmas  
and Happy New Year 
 
As we conclude the year, we want  
to express our gratitude for everyone's  
support during the relocation process. Thanks to 
your efforts, we have successfully moved over 40 
departments, units, and teams into the new building. 

A few more moves are scheduled for 2025, but this 
year's progress has been remarkable. Thank you for 
your dedication and cooperation. 

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday season and 
looking forward to another great year ahead! 


